
Date: August 24, 2010

Subject: Memorandum of Understanding Submitted by: Dr. Sue Thomas

with the Joe Barnhart Related Pages: 5

Bee County Library

Supt's Approval:

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

ITEMS ADDRESSED:

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Approve the Memorandum of Understanding with the Joe Barnhart Bee County Library

The $40,000 addressed in the agreement is included in the budget.

BEEVILLE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The Joe Barnhart Bee County Library agreement is for a one year period.  The agreement 

will be automatically continued from year to year unless terminated by either party.

CONSENT

See attached Memorandum of Understanding between Beeville ISD and the Joe Barnhart 

Bee County Library


